
This letter is to notify you that Dr. Garfield will
be relocating to another state and will no
longer be practicing at HSC Health as of July
22, 2024.  

Dr. Garfield has been an invaluable member of
our team, and we are deeply grateful for his
dedication and the exceptional care he has
provided. While we are saddened to see him
leave, we wish him all the best in his future
endeavors in Colorado.

To ensure that you continue to receive the
medical attention you need, we encourage
you to select a new primary care provider at
your earliest convenience. We are actively
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Please update your PCP information with your insurance carrier prior to

your next appointment. Our entire WellMed Clinic team is here for you!

Please schedule your next appointment with one of our experienced

Advance Nurse Practitioners.

 

Bincy Samuel, NP

Jan Jowitt, NP

Bobbie Bratton, NP

If you have any questions about your current health needs, or you need to

schedule an appointment, please call 817-735-2296.

recruiting a new primary care physician to join our practice to ensure every
patient has expedient access to care. In the meantime, we encourage you to
select one of our physicians below as your primary care physician.


